
 
 

 
May 26, 2025 

Important Information for all Dragon Medical One (DMO) users 

in the Provincial EMR 

May 26th-27th: Final stage of Dragon Medical One (DMO) software upgrade is occurring over the next 2 days. 

What you need to know: The push out for the new version of Dragon Medical One (DMO) 2023.4.0.3 software and its 

components will be initiated tonight May 26th for all government issued computers across Health PEI. 

 

  

 

 

Recommendation: Please leave any government issued computers turned on with a stable connection on a secure network 

during the period of May 26th-28th, or until you see the new black flame icon appear. If the end user is impacted, the service 

disruption procedure is to revert to typing instead of voice-to-text documentation for ~30-60mins during the automatic software 

installation. The software pushout will start overnight May 26th to mitigate disruption for most users. Users may notice the pop-

up and new icons as shown below when the software pushout occurs anytime over the 2 day period.  

• Note: All Provincial EMR and acute care users will continue using DMO as per their usual processes before and 

after software upgrade, whether they are using a personal or government issued computer for documentation. Use 

of the dictation box may be required at times between May 26th-28th. Dragon DMO within the Provincial EMR 

functions better with Google Chrome. Any personal DMO dictation settings and templates (Auto-texts) will not be 

affected by the software upgrade. 

• By May 28th all users of government issued computers should see the NEW DMO icon (the black flame). Please look 

for the new software icon on your desktop or search in the Windows menu.  If not found, contact the Service Centre 

at (902) 620-3600. Please have the computer ID number ready. 

• If you use a personal/non-government issued computer and would like to update your DMO software please 

contact Dragon DMO Support at dragonsupport@ihis.org 

• For any further details or information for ALL users please refer to EMR Bulletins distributed May 26th or check the 

Staff Resource Center (SRC): https://src.healthpei.ca/e-health under ‘Dragon Medical One’  

https://peiofficep-my.sharepoint.com/personal/hkempton_ihis_org/Documents/dragonsupport@ihis.org?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8amFuZXR4bWNxdWFpZEBpaGlzLm9yZ3w5OTg3YjY1N2IxYTg0MTUxMDQxZDA4ZGQ5YzhkYTJlOXxjODZiMDllYjdhZDc0YWEyOWQ4Mjk4YTQ1YmQ4ZWMxOXwwfDB8NjM4ODM4ODU0MzU0MzMwODUyfFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKRmJYQjBlVTFoY0draU9uUnlkV1VzSWxZaU9pSXdMakF1TURBd01DSXNJbEFpT2lKWGFXNHpNaUlzSWtGT0lqb2lUV0ZwYkNJc0lsZFVJam95ZlE9PXwwfHx8&sdata=UFRGUngvVTFTanI0UTU1T1YreHh4QmhVcDJYdVRzdkszb05ycThYM2hlTT0%3d
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsrc.healthpei.ca%2Fe-health&data=05%7C02%7Cjanetxmcquaid%40ihis.org%7C9987b657b1a84151041d08dd9c8da2e9%7Cc86b09eb7ad74aa29d8298a45bd8ec19%7C0%7C0%7C638838854354356271%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pBj0a6RAgPHJ%2FWf%2BHybXfZ3rKnk5tz50NzFYApeHI0k%3D&reserved=0


     

 

 

 


